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Earlier today Alejandra Ferrer and Vicent Roselló signed a deal whereby local government lets
La Mola Neighbourhood Association use the multipurpose administrative spaces and cultural
centre known as “Casa del Poble de la Mola” and funds programming to enliven the facilities.
The Consell de Formentera president and representative of LMNA were joined at the signing by
Vanessa Parellada, chief of the Formentera Department of Citizen Participation.

  

Under the arrangement, Formentera’s government pledges to help LMNA cover the costs of
programming and other services to the tune of €30,000. Meanwhile, LMNA promises to use the
money in 2021 for upkeep and other expenses linked to maintaining the Casa’s catalogue of
services, not to mention to publicise and support LMNA activities, including through community
outreach.

  

Besides supporting upkeep and services, the aim of the funding is to help LMNA make the
surrounding community more socially and culturally dynamic by organising and coordinating
non-profit programming at least once a week except in summer. LMNA will also staff the Casa’s
computer lab, facilitate access to Casa spaces, give logistical support for Consell-organised
events that are held at the Casa, and more.
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